
Dear parents and carers 

Barrow Extra CLOSURE This Week 

It is with much regret that I must inform you of the temporary closure of our Barrow Extra provision 

from tomorrow until the end of the week. Unfortunately, we have Covid circulating amongst the 

staff in school and the Barrow Extra team have been particularly hard hit by this. It is now the case 

that the majority of the Barrow Extra staff will be absent for the rest of this week. 

We have managed to open our wrap around care today with other staff from across the school but 

we are unable to sustain this with any reliability through the week. We have, therefore, taken the 

difficult decision to close Barrow Extra from 6pm tonight until next Monday. Invoices this month will 

be adjusted to reflect the closure. 

We do recognise that this will cause disruption to your usual working week. I sincerely apologise for 

the inconvenience and ask you to bear with us as we navigate an uncertain staffing situation in 

school this week. 

Kind regards 

Helen Ashe 

Headteacher 
 


